UNIVERSITY OF SOUTH CAROLINA

COLUMBIA S. C. 29208

INSTITUTE OF ARCHEQLOGY AND ANTHROPOLOGY

(803) 7778170 September 9, 1982
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Ms. Elinor G. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4

Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Draft Environmenta! Statewent
Catawba Nuclear Station, Unita 1 and 2

Dear Ms. Adensam:

I am in receipt of a copy of Mr. Charles Lee's letter tp you of
August 27, 1982 regarding the referenced project. 1 concur ~ompletely with
the recommendations that Mr. Lee has made. I especially emphavize the imporiance
of recommending the additional condition for Site 38YK72,

Site 38YK72 may well be impacted by construce. on activities evea though
it is not directly impacted by the construction. Any such copstructics impact
would be just as detrimental to your site as if it were not avoided in the basic
project itself.

Sincerely yours,
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Robert L. Stephenson
Director and State Archeologist
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ce: Charles Lee
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